U.S. Department of Justice

Office of the Inspector General

Investigations Division

1425 New York Avenue NW, Suite 7100
Washington, D.C. 20530

July 9, 2013

Todd Giffen
405 W. Centennial Boulevard
Springfield, OR 97477

Dear Mr. Giffen:

The purpose of this letter is to acknowledge receipt of correspondence dated June 22,
2013. The Investigations Division of the Office of the Inspector General has thoroughly
reviewed the material and concluded that the issues raised do not warrant an investigation
by this office. Accordingly, this office will take no further action regarding your
correspondence and considers the matter closed.

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to review your concerns.

Sincerely,

Office of the Inspector General
Investigations Division



